
        
 

Consultation response form 
 
Proposal to expand Cheswick Green Primary School from September 2022 
 
Solihull Council are seeking your views on our proposal to expand Cheswick Green Primary 
School.  All responses to this consultation process will be considered before a decision is taken 
to move forward with the proposal.  Individual responses will not be made public and will only be 
available to decision makers. 
 
 
  
Parent/carer  
  
Governor  
  
Member of staff  
  
Resident  
  
Other  

 

If other, please specify ………………………………………………………………….…… 
 
       
 
 

1. Please provide any comments on the proposal that you would like us to 
consider. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2. Are there any alternative proposals that you think should be considered? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



For more information please visit: http://www.solihull.gov.uk/About-the-Council/Consultations/currentconsultations  

 

3. Please provide any other information that you think should be considered. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you for completing the response form.  The closing date for responses is Friday 18th 
December 2020. 
 

http://www.solihull.gov.uk/About-the-Council/Consultations/currentconsultations

